
Appendix 3i 

To Ian Jackson: 

 
 

Sir, 
I support the initiative to promote Gaelic Medium Catchment. 

But I think it is not in the best interest of the Pupils to have such centralised approach forcing the 
kids to travel out of School. 

Due to the geography of the area and the same centralisation to access a town 
by bad roads, kids already have to travel during the week to practice sport and activities 

created tiredness due to . 
 

Add in the week almost an hour of bus is unlikely to be in the interest of the Pupils and worst it could 
strongly limit their motivation to practice Gaelic. 

 
It is clearly in the best interest of the Pupils AND Gaelic promotion to decentralise by creating more 
local "hubs" or give to the School the means to have additional Catchment within the walls of their 
own School. 

 
 

Best regards. 

 
 

David Guillemet 

Father of Theoden Guillemet 

Loch Duich Primary School. 
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